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COMMITTEE ON ARMED SERVICES 

June 19, 1951 

Dear Amon: 

I appreciated the thoughtful editorial on the 
P reparedness Subcommittee's Manpower Utilization 
R eport which was printed in the Star-Telegram on 
June 12. 

I believe that your newspaper touc hed upon 
the vital point in the whole situation when it pointed 
out that the wastage of manpower is damaging to 
morale. I am happy to see this factor brought to 
the forefront. 

Mr. Amon Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely 


